
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

 

Next Sunday is our last Hymn Sing of the season at Old Leacock Church.  All are welcome! 

PNC will meet Monday at 6:30 p.m. 

The Pequea Valley Church Softball Team Playoff finals begin tomorrow, Monday, August 29. 

Go Leacock!!! 

Nominating committee members please remember the nominating committee meeting this 

Tuesday, August 29th at 1:00 in the library.  If you cannot attend, please contact Lois 

Eshleman at 717-394-4953 or text 717-940-6668. 

We’re going to a Barnstormer’s Game!  Saturday, Sept. 16th at 6:30pm. Sign up for a ticket 

with Mark Andrews to enjoy this congregational outing. It’s the last game of the season.  

There will be a Gap Bible Series consisting of a 2-day seminar...one in September, one in 

October, and one in November each dealing with different subjects and presented by different 

speakers.  It will be held at the church by the Gap Town Clock.  If interested there is more 

information on the topics and speakers and a registration form on the table in the narthex.  These 

are free seminars but you are encouraged to give a donation. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 


